
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th October 2019 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We will be holding a Stay and Play session on 6th November 2019 from 

9am until 10am. This will be a chance for you to spend time with your 

child, playing with them and looking at their Learning Journeys. 

You are welcome to bring younger children along to join in the session too. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kind regards 

The Early Years Team 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
Palmerston Street 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 
Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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